
Friday 23rd June 2022

Dear Parents,

We are thrilled to inform you that as a celebration of all the hard work and everything the
children have achieved this year, we have organised a trip to London Zoo.

The trip will be taking place on Monday 4th July. We will be traveling by coach and children
need to be in school by 8.15am.

We plan to return to school by 4.00pm, you will be informed via text and school app if we are
delayed.

All children will be provided with a packed lunch, you will need to indicate on the form whether
your child would like a ham, cheese or tuna sandwich. Please provide your child with a rucksack
and bottle of water.

It will be an active day for the children and we are asking that they come to school in their PE
kit. If it is sunny, please provide your child with a sun hat and apply sun cream in the morning.

The cost for this trip will be £20.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach and entrance to the
zoo and this will be payable via your child’s parent pay account.

Please complete the permission form on Parentpay when you make the payment by
Wednesday 29th June and indicate if you are able to join us as a parent volunteer.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Reception Team


